
Dear 6 Tolkien, 

 

How has your second week at home been? It is definitely feeling strange for teachers when we plan 

for your next week’s work from home! Remember to keep up with it. We will find out if you are not 

doing it… 

Exercise is really important. Some of you may have heard of Joe Wicks? He has been doing a lot of 

indoor P.E activities for children around the UK, so check out some of his videos on his video 

channel! 

Make sure to keep up with the news. Newsround is changing their times as they know that children 

will be at home: 

 

 

 

It means you can catch them more often during the day! 

I will now proceed to tell a funny joke: 

 

What do you get when you cross a snowman with a vampire? 

                               FROSTBITE                                                  

 

 

If you are finding the work easy, then have a look at our suggested links. Why not simply Google KS3 

work from BBC Bitesize so that you can get further ahead if you want the ultimate challenge! 

Until next time! 

 

Mr Ali 


